

STRATHCONA COUNTY BASEBALL ASSOCIATION

Hello Pirate and Brave Families,

I would like to thank every parent, player, coach, umpire and volunteer, for making the 2017 baseball season a success!

In this past season we have grown to a total of 209 players, making up a total of 21 teams, which means we have more kids than ever playing baseball!

I am pleased that so many boys and girls want to play. The time and energy by all the people who make this happen does not go unnoticed and I thank you all for it.

I hope that your season was a memorable one, full of fun, laughs, new friends and especially developing a love for baseball.

Enjoy the last week of the season and be sure to thank your coach for their contribution. For those teams heading into playoffs, we wish you the best of luck.

If anyone is interested in joining the executive, the Bantam/Midget Director position is available. Please contact any of the current executive for more information.

As always, I would welcome any feedback from you so we can continue to have success in growing our numbers and teams for the future. Please take the time to fill in the survey that will be sent out by the end of the season.

I look forward to seeing everyone at the diamonds again next year.

Sincerely, Kelly Landaker SCBA President

Strathcona County Baseball Association, Box 224, Ardrossan, AB T8E 2A1 www.scba.ca